
 

Teams, 

  

Following the decision of Iowa Soccer to extend the suspension of play 

through July 6th, the Rush Spring Champions Cup is now cancelled. At this 
time the tournament staff is determining the next steps necessary following 

this cancelation. We appreciate your patience and understanding during this 

time and ask you to extend this patience until our next update by June 1st 


